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Dear Delegates of the North American Jimei Alumni Conference, 
 
It is a pleasure to extend my warmest greetings to all of those taking part in the 2017 North American 
Jimei Alumni Association gathering taking place in Vancouver this September.   

This is the first time since the inception of the NAJAA that members from across North America have 
come together to celebrate the fifth anniversary of your organization and hold a general election.  The 
networking opportunities and sharing of information are sure to be beneficial in your work and 
outreach with other Jimei alumni. 

Please accept my congratulations on the fifth anniversary of your organization and my best wishes for 
continuing success. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Joe Peschisolido, M.P. 
Steveston-Richmond East 
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